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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st DECEMBER 2015 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chief Minister advise members whether the Acting Police Chief who resigned during 2010 was 

paid any money other than the salary owed when he left his employment and, if so, will he detail the 

amounts and the reasons for the payments? 
 

 

Answer 
 

The employment of the Deputy Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police terminated on 31st December 

2010 by mutual agreement. He was paid the appropriate contractual sums due under his contract.  

 

 

 


